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Dear Medical Board of Australia,

You have no right to compel doctors to comply with a patient’s false beliefs about gender identity and sexuality.
All doctors are sensitive with patients on these matters but that doesn’t mean they have to agree or comply with
a patient’s view when that view is erroneous and maybe dangerous to a patient’s health. Whether we like it or
not our gender is either XX (female) or XY (male) and every cell in our body has this make up. If a person
wants to dress as the opposite sex or take hormones  that is up to them but it doesn’t change their chromosomes
and gender. I would urge the medical board and AHPRA to resist this push for so called  political correctness
which is totally unscientific,

Yours truly,

Dr. W. James Hare, MB,BS,MRCoA,DObstRCOG,DRANZCOG,FRACGP
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